
Information for this Sunday, June 21, 2020 

Fellowship Church will meet inside the sanctuary 

The 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. Sunday School, Music, and Sermon will also be 
broadcast on Facebook and on YouTube. Go to the website: 
www.fellowshipchurchwhiteplains.com for info and handouts. 

If you show signs/symptoms of COVID-19, or feel unsafe, stay home and 
watch the service on Facebook or YouTube. 

Here’s how church in the sanctuary will look: 

• Enter at the front door like usual 
• Exit through the glass doors in the back of the sanctuary 

• Masks will be available; hand sanitizer will be throughout 
• Keep social distancing guidelines (rows are 6 ft. apart) 
• Families sit/stay together during the whole service 

• Adult Sunday School class only; families still welcome 

• No nursery available at this time 

• No coffee/donuts available 

• Offering – can be given at the back of the sanctuary, upon exiting; 
or donations through PayPal can be made online 

• Ushers will assist as needed 

The church sanctuary is clean, disinfected, and painted. We look 
forward to worshiping and fellowshipping in the sanctuary, while being 
mindful of the law and of others around us. 

 

http://www.fellowshipchurchwhiteplains.com/

